BID NOTICE

The Ralls County Commission is currently seeking competitive proposals
from an accounting firm to conduct a certified financial audit with A-133
Single Audit for year ending in 2023.

Sealed bids are to be submitted by 10:00 am on Thursday, February 15th,
2024, to the Ralls County Commissioners office.

Please contact the County Clerk office @ 573-985-7111 with any question.
Submit Bid to:

Ralls County Commission
PO Box 400
New London, MO 63459

The Ralls County Commission reserves the right to reject any and all bids.



